To be printed on NAME OF PARISH PPC Notepaper
Letter 1

Landowner possibly affected by Chancel Repairing Liability

Dear [



]

Chancel Repairing Liability – NAME OF PARISH
As you may know, some land carries with it a historic obligation to contribute towards the cost of repairing the chancel of the local parish church.  The rules relating to the registration of land changed in 2002 and as a result of this the PCC has been advised to consider whether there is any land in the parish which may be affected by chancel repairing liability.

Our enquiries into this subject are continuing, but our initial research has confirmed that there is a strong possibility that land in the parish may be affected by this historic liability.  We anticipate that we will have completed our research into this subject in about 3 months’ time but we thought it might be helpful to you to know that this research is being undertaken.  Insurance is available against the risk that a claim may be made against your land and you may wish to consider making arrangements for this insurance in case it transpires that your land is definitely affected by this liability.  

We anticipate being able to write to you again in about 3 months’ time to let you know whether or not your land is affected, but if you have any questions in the mean time, please do not hesitate to let us know. 

Yours etc




